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Announced on July 7, 2015 

Announcement 

Level: All PC Students 

Topic: “Certificate of High School Equivalency of General 
Education Development” from the Ministry of Education  

Details: The Ministry of Education now officially recognizes the 
General Educational Development (GED), High School diploma 
Equivalency Credential conducted on behalf of the Government of 
the District of Columbia, The Office of the State Superintendent of 
Education states, Washington DC.  Students who have obtained a 
GED qualification no longer have to ask for an equivalency 
qualification from the Ministry of Education.  

Please see the attached announcement.  
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